
WPA General Meeting Minutes 
June 5, 2009 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:43 by President Les Smith. 
Les thanked Susan for arranging the dinner change and taking over this job. 
Jan Kinnier won the free dinner. 
A motion passed to accept the minutes as written. 
The Treasurer’s report was given by Greg Bell.  He reported that not all the GA Day 
expenses are resolved.   
 
President’s Report 
None.   
 
Membership 
Total is 187 members and slowly increasing.  Les gave a presentation on the benefits of 
WPA membership at Frontier Airpark, resulting in some new members. 
 
GA Day 
Steve reported that the day was a huge success and congratulated all those who 
volunteered and helped make it a success.  He noted that the help of CAP was a huge 
help. 
 
Xmas Party 
Gary Hill will be heading up the party as last year’s was a big success. 
 
Freedom Watch 
The US House passed the TSA Authorization bill with an addendum that revised the 
standards controlling when the TSA can use its emergency authorization to generate new 
rules. 
 
New Business 
Susan announced she will be stepping down in October and will need a volunteer to take 
over. 
 
George Luck announced the death of a long time member Bill Lofgren. 
 
Vera Martinovich announced that she is collecting donations for Chef Becky for the 
purpose of replacing her lost knives and cookbooks. 
 
Program 
Les introduced Jay Spenser who gave a great talk based on his new book “The Airplane: 
How Ideas Gave Us Wings”. 
 
Good of The Order 



The next meeting will be Saturday July 11, immediately following the Airshow at the 
EAA Fly-in at Arlington.  We will meet at the Wheeler’s hangar on the east side of the 
field. 
 
Jim Morgan’s newly completed RV has 4 hours on it (Hooray) after a 20 year building 
effort. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:08. 
  

 
 

 


